
Stephanie Reed, Rumford, ME.
Please support the Town of Rumford’s recreational proposal instead of the 
inadequate farce that has been proposed by Brookfield.  This is what is 
truly meant by the idea of requiring these proposals. Many community 
groups, residents and visitors alike support & would benefit from better 
access to the recreational opportunities that Brookfield has denied us 
while profiting from our resources.  
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